
 

   

 

Acadia First Nation 

Yarmouth & Shelburne 

Summer Family Trip 2016 

August 21st, 2016 

A family fun trip is planned for band members and their immediate family, 

residing in Yarmouth/Shelburne . All Children must be accompanied by a 

parent/guardian. 

The bus will be leaving Shelburne (NEEDS) 8:30am & Yarmouth (Band Office) 

9:30 am and leaving Upper Clements Park at approximately 5:00pm. 

Please register family with Amanda at Yarmouth Administration Building and 

Jeanette Nickerson at Shelburne office by August 17th. 

There is limited space on bus and there will be NO mileage compensation if you 

are taking your own vehicle. 

 


